
  

N O T I C E 

 

ALL STAFF – SCHOOL OF BUSINESS 
 

In order to incorporate SOBWA members in the 

Satellite Campuses, the SOBWA Sports Day 

scheduled for 31
st

 July 2015 has been 

postponed.  

 

A new date will be communicated soon. 

 

 

 

 

 

DR. MARY KINOTI 
CHAIR, SCHOOL OF BUSINESS WELFARE ASSOCIATION 

28th July, 2015 


